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Tate, Michele

From: Barbara VanHorn [bvhbarb@pa.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 10:55 AM
To: EP, RegComments ? # JAM I 3 AH I I : 0^
Subject: Wastewater Treatment Requirements (25 PA Code Ch 95)

As a lifelong citizen of PA and consumer of water I urge you to H:/H U f DlN
strengthen the requirements for clean water. I'm especially concerned
about the waste water from Marcellus shale extraction. We can't let this
lucrative industry spoil PA and pollute our waters and not be
responsible for minimizing the damage. Please strengthen these
regulations and rigorously enforce them. Thanks for your consideration.
Barbara VanHorn 41 Petersburg Lane Duncannon, PA 17020


